

~ Member List for Ontario Canada ~ (Dieter will update this table every Friday till the end of May 2021)

| First Name | Forum ID | Ontario Location | Full Member | Interested YES/NO | EVENT A | EVENT B | 1 OR 2 DAYS | Remarks |
|------------|---------------------------------------|------------------|------------------|-------------------|--------------|--------------|----------------|--|
| Peter | Later | Blue Mountain | No | YES | YES | NO | 2 | Niagara Event only |
| Bill | Tycoon | Blue Mountain | yes | YES | YES | NO | 2 | Only the A event for 2 days |
| Gerry | Carson | Blue Mountain | yes | YES | | | | WAIT |
| | toronto_car_collector | Brampton | yes | YES | | | | WAIT |
| Jason | Frontseat Driving | Hamilton | no | YES | YES | maybe | | 2 days for A one day for B Can Help |
| Marcus | Jordan | Jordan | yes | YES | YES | YES | ? | 1 or 2 days unknown right now. Can help |
| Hugh | jehugh | London | yes | YES | YES | YES | 2 | Will attend if save also likes to help |
| Dieter | Rolf-Dieter | London | yes | YES | YES | YES | 2 | will attend both events |
| Peter | PJ | London | YES | YES | YES | YES | 2 + | Interested needs to confirm A or B also likes to help |
| Jack | Jack Jones | Milton | yes | YES | | | | WAIT |
| Mark | MarkCan | Mississauga | yes | YES | | | | WAIT |
| Meyer | mnahton | Montreal, QU | Yes | YES | NO | YES | 2 | NEEDS TO CONFIRM EVENTS & TIMING |
| | mmpkp | Newmarket | yes | YES | YES | YES | 2 | Is willing to help if needed. 2 days for Event A |
| Peter | MPJJE100 | Oshawa | yes | YES | | | | WAIT |
| Steve | Steve.k | Oshawa | yes | LATER | | | ---> | There is a 50/50 Chance Steve may attend his car is still in California |
| Laurie | laurie | Peterborough | no | YES | NO | YES | 2? | Participate 1 day maybe 2 |
| Dan | Benz Dr, | Port Lampton | yes | YES | YES | NO | 2 | Interested, based up on were we stand with covid-19 |
| Douglas | opopotts | Toronto | no | YES | YES | YES | | Plans to attend both. "A" AND "B" Events |
| Aaron | strolee | Toronto | no | YES | NO | YES | ? | Needs a lift in a Pagoda for the planned tour in Toronto area.CONFIRM 1 OR 2 DAYS |
| Catherine | Cherring | Toronto | yes | YES | | | | Wait |
| | ghenne | Toronto | yes | YES | later | later | later | will let me know later |
| | GreenPagoda | Toronto | yes | YES | | | Wait | Likes to attend needs a lift in a empty passenger seat, his Pagoda is being completely restored NEEDS TO CONFIRM EVENTS & TIMING |
| Eddie | jeblack123 | USA, GA, Albany | Yes | YES | | | Wait | Eddie, join us, provided the border to Canada is open by then. |
| | | | -----> | 22 | 10 | 9 | | <----- TOTAL TO DATE (UPDATED April 20, 2021) |